
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2024 

 

Dear Buchanan Elementary Families, 

Wow! I cannot believe this semester is almost over. 

We are having so much fun learning at Buchanan 

Elementary School, and it’s visible throughout the 

classrooms and in the hallways. Our students have 

been hard at work, and we’re proud of all they have 

accomplished so far! 

We will complete our second nine weeks of school 

on December 20th, and the excitement will continue 

into the New Year. As we wrap up the first semester, 

we are already planning for bigger and even better 

things for the second semester. When we return in 

January, we will hit the ground running with new 

learning opportunities and engaging activities for our 

students. 

We wish everyone a very relaxing and safe break! 

Enjoy this time with family and friends, and we look 

forward to seeing everyone in the new year. 

Happy Holidays, 

Mrs. Campbell 

  

 

 

 **If you have any questions about 
attendance and where your child stands, 
please call Ms.Lena @ 
770.646.3495                    

Ethelyn Johnson, Principal 
Kathy Campbell, Asst. Principal 

Lena Mullany, Counselor 
 

August 2016 
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12/6 – 12/13  Santa Shop  

 
12/11 District Spelling Bee @ 9:30 

 

12/12  Christmas Chorus Concert 
5 pm in the cafeteria 

 

12/14  Robotics Tournament 
 

12/20  Singing on the Square @ 9:30 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Buchanan Elementary School  

Singing on the Square  

Wednesday, December 20, 2024 

Singing on the Square tradition continues. There are several protocols in place to 
ensure the safety of all our students & to help the event run smoothly. 

*Parents are invited to participate in the festivities on the square.  If you wish to 
join in the fun, meet us on the square.  The singing will begin at 9:30am. 

*All students must arrive at BES at the regular time to participate.  Only school staff 
& students will be walking to & from the event. Students cannot ride with their 
parents to the event. 

*Student check outs will begin when we return from the square using car rider 
procedures.  Following the event students will return to their classroom, gather 
their belongings, & pick up a sack lunch before checking out. 

*To check your child out after the event, you must return to BES and follow car 
rider procedures. No one will be allowed to check out their child at the event.  

*If you don’t have a car rider tag, come to the front office to get one before 
12/20/23. 

 
We will load all the students with a car tag first to speed up the process ….if you 
arrive at the school without a car tag, you will need to park in the parking lot by the 
gym and wait in your car until the cars with a tag load first. Then you will come in 
and sign your student out. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


